The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, April 15, 2015 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Smith and Principal Assessor Donahue.  Member Stetson was not in attendance.
The Board of Assessors reviewed the mail folder.
The Board signed the warrant in the amount of $48.99.

The Assessors reviewed and signed the payroll for the week ending 4/18/15.

The Board of Assessors signed 3 Real Estate/Personal Property abatement certificates.
The Board denied 3 Personal Property abatement applications for FY2015.  The denial letters will be signed at the meeting of May 6, 2015.
The Board members approved the request for Principal Assessor Donahue to attend the Patriot Properties User's conference to be held on June 22, 2015.

Principal Assessor Donahue informed the Board about the measure and relist of Commercial/ Industrial properties to be conducted by Patriot Properties starting the week of April 27, 2015.
The minutes of 4/1/15 were accepted and filed.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

____________________________

Cheryl A. Smith,

Clerk
